
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

ORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING AUDIO FAILURE 

TUESDAY, 29 APRIL 2025 

 

Unfortunately, due to a technical failure with the microphone system 

at the commencement of the meeting, there is no audio available for 

the Tuesday, 29 April 2025 Ordinary Council Meeting. The failure was 

not known until after the meeting convened, so no improvised 

recording is available either. 

We are collaborating with our software company to resolve this issue 

for future meetings. 

 
Grant Thompson 
Chief Executive Office 


